
 

This week’s attendance is: 93.39% 
   

NEWLANDS 

NEWS 

1st March 24             Week 1 Spring Term 2 

THIS WEEKS 

 SUPERSTAR 

AWARDS 

 

 Melissa - Black 

 Teddy - Black 

 Elton - Green 

 Kai - Green 

 Ibraheem - Blue 

 Dami - Gold 

 Zack - Pink 

 

        OUR CHILDER 

AWARD WINNERS 

 Nicky 

 Grace 

MESSAGE FROM FARZANA 

We have celebrated our ‘Childer Award’ winners this week 
with a special assembly on Tuesday. Rochdale Childer is a 
charity providing support to other charities and groups  
working with Rochdale children. It has long been a tradition in 
Rochdale Schools to give an Annual Childer Award. Since Newlands opened, 
this Award has been given to a child who has been nominated and voted 
for, by the staff. Well done to everyone involved with this! We are very 
proud of all of our pupils. 
As a staff team we have been considering the learning pathways we have 
for our children and also our class names which will be changing from   
September. We will move away from classes being named after colours as 
our assessment system (the Newlands Continuum) also involves colours 
without direct correlation. We will be looking to adopt a more systematic 
approach. We look forward to this exciting development in our school’s 
journey and will keep you informed! 
If you have any questions or would like to get in touch, you can always 
ring the school on 0161 655 0220 or email the school office 
(office@newlands.rochdale.sch.uk). 

Kind regards from Farzana. 
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Our topic this half 
term is: 

EYFS & KS1—  

People I Know 

KS2—People From 
the Recent Past 

OUR LEARNING 
Silver Class have started to learn about people from the 19th 
and 20th century. This week during our Art lesson, we learnt 
about Claude Monet and the impressionist style of painting. We 
investigated Monet’s artwork and realised that he uses lots of 
dots! We used cotton buds to create our own ‘dotty’          
impressionist artwork. 
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OUR LEARNING 
What a lovely February Orange class have had. We have 
had fun celebrating Chinese New year, we especially   
enjoyed making sun catcher lanterns. Since coming back 
after half term we have started to look at doing some self
-portraits in art. We have also been mark making over 
our names and enjoyed practising our number skills with 
the big numicon.  
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Don’t forget to 
check the school 

website / Youtube 
channel for videos 
of how to  sign our 
Sign of the Week!  

SIGN OF THE WEEK 
This week we have been using these symbols and learning the signs 
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CHILD & FAMILY SUPPORT 



 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Communication with school 
We welcome an open and transparent relationship with our parents/carers. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact school directly to discuss. Please note that social media is not an appropriate 
way to express concerns about school as we have no method to respond and discuss/address any issues 
you may have.  

School phone number: 0161 655 0220 

School email: office@newlands.rochdale.sch.uk 

Class dojo message to your child’s teacher  

Reminders 
 We are a non-smoking site. Can we please remind all our parents and carers  that smoking or  

        vaping is not permitted on site, even in your own vehicles. Thankyou 

 Please don’t forget to check your child's Earwig observations each week 

 Our new school website is now up and running—please do take a look at https://
www.newlands.rochdale.sch.uk/ 

 Our class email addresses are no longer in use. If you need to contact your child's class, please do 
this via class dojo 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Thursday  7th March—World Book Day. Pupils can dress up as their favourite book character, or 
come to school in non-uniform 

 Friday 8th March—Mothers Day Celebrations—more details to follow 
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